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JANUARY MEETING - Theater and Film 
[image: image3.jpg]



On Wednesday January 16 at 7 pm, the League of Women Voters will host a viewing party to watch a short play, Cassandra, and a film, Climate of Change. The presentations will be at the Beverly Hills Presbyterian Church’s basement, 469 Norway Ave., Huntington, WV 
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Cassandra’s theme is the reaction of neighbors to mountain top removal mining. The play was written by Elinore Taylor and the actors include Carolyn Thomas and Norm Branch, outstanding local performers.


“Climate of Change” concerns environmental action by communities’ world-wide. Featured in the film are 13-year old school children from India who are educating their neighbors about environmental problems as well as making changes; a public relations woman from London who promotes sustainability; an African leader who organizes a solar festival; West Virginians who respond to the environmental problems of mountain top removal mining; and New Guinean timber operators who selectively log the trees rather than deforest its portion of the rain forest.


The phrase “Think globally, but act locally” is an apt description of those featured in the film. Viewers will be uplifted by seeing the environmental work and hope of many diverse communities. The photography is beautiful.


The public is invited to watch the play and film. For more information, contact Helen Gibbins, 304-736-3287.
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CLIMATE. The LWVUS is asking President Obama to lead the fight for climate change. President Obama can take steps to limit harmful pollutants, using his existing regulatory authority to save lives and our environment.  President Obama has the power to lead the U.S. and the world through the greatest environmental challenge of our generation. 


GUNS. Since 1990, the League of Women Voters has had a position to protect the health and safety of citizens through limiting the accessibility and regulating the ownership of handguns and semi-automatic weapons. The League supported the original ban on assault weapons and high-capacity magazines when it was passed in 1994. 

 The League’s health care position also states that every U.S. resident should have access to a basic level of quality care that includes, among other things, mental health care.  The League recognizes that real solutions to serious problems are not easily achieved, but we will be looking for opportunities to share the League’s views as this complex debate progresses.  In the meantime, you can reach out to your representatives and let them know that there is no role for assault weapons or high-capacity magazines in civilized society.

ADVOCACY – LWVWV


The LWVWV adopted an advocacy platform for the 2013 legislative session. It includes -  


* Supports the expansion of Medicaid under the Affordable Care Act.
 
* Supports regulation of all extractive industries to protect West Virginia’s people and environment, including land, water, and air, and supports adequate funding for enforcement.

 
* Supports measures that will encourage energy efficiency, such as Energy Efficiency Resource Standards and Least Cost Planning. An Energy Efficient Resource Standard would require our utilities to meet targets for energy efficiency through 2025. Least Cost Planning would require the major electrical utilities to file a least-cost plan for energy production, to meet state needs at the lowest rates, while still providing reliable service.
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CALENDAR

  January 16. 7 pm. Beverly Hills Presbyterian Church. View “Cassandra” and “Climate of Change

  January 16. Regular session of the WV Legislature begins, but adjourns until February.

  February 16. 10 am. West Huntington Library. Kevin Brady, Parks and Recreation, speaker. League meeting with Delta Sigma Theta sorority and National Association of Negro Business and Professional Women 

WV LEGISLATURE (From the WV Legislature’s website)

   The WV legislature will commence in a joint session on January 16 However, following the election of a new governor, the session starts in January with the governor's address but then adjourns until February. On the first day of the session, members of both the House and the Senate sit in joint session in the House Chamber where the governor presents his or her legislative program. The length of the general session may not go beyond 60 calendar days unless extended by a concurrent resolution adopted by a two-thirds vote of each house. The governor may convene the Legislature for extraordinary sessions. Given the part time nature of the legislature of West Virginia, multiple extraordinary sessions are not uncommon.
LIST OF PUBLIC OFFICIALS AND PERSONNEL

   The list is available on the Herald-Dispatch’s website, http://www.herald-dispatch.com/  Select News, Communities, Directory of WV Public Officials and Personnel.  The League works with the Herald-Dispatch to provide the names of Members of Congress, statewide officials, legislators from Cabell and Wayne Counties, and local officials from Cabell and Wayne Counties. If you notice an error, please contact Helen Gibbins, 304-736-3287. Thanks to Andrea Copley-Smith, Herald –Dispatch, for maintaining this site.

MEMBERSHIP MATTERS

   The Huntington League continues to welcome new members at half-price membership dues – one member - $23; two members in a household - $30; full time student - $13. Mail the check to the League of Women Voters of the Huntington Area, 706 Ridgewood Rd., Huntington, WV 25701. 
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NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION

The LWV is a nonpartisan organization that encourages the informed and active participation of citizens in government and influences public policy through education and advocacy.  Membership in the League is open to women and men of voting age.  Annual dues, not tax deductible, are $45 individual, $60 for two in one household and $24 for students.  To join, send your check to:  Ann Spear, Treasurer, 706 Ridgewood Road, Huntington, WV  25701.  Check is to be made out to the League of Women Voters of the Huntington Area.








